
MUNSON TOWNSHIP 
AUDIT COMMITTEE  

 
Tuesday, December 11, 2007 

 
 
 
Chairman Todd Ray opened the meeting at 5:35pm with members Frank Gliha and Andy 
Bushman present. The minutes were taken by Township Fiscal Officer Patricia Bayer.  
 
The audit committee reviewed the inheritance tax receipts for 2007 and discussed 
carryover funds. 
 
Mr. Gliha noted that the park board will be identifying projects to be considered for 2008. 
 
The committee received a list of major expenditures from 2006 which will be used to 
prepare the highlights for the financial report. 
 
Mr. Gliha moved and Mr. Ray seconded to approve the April 23, 2007 minutes as 
written, with a unanimous vote. Motion carried. 
 
Mr. Gliha moved and Mr. Ray seconded to close the meeting at 6:03pm, with a 
unanimous vote. Motion carried.  
 
 
____________________________________________ 
Todd R. Ray, Chairman 
 
____________________________________________   
Patricia A. Bayer    
 
 
 


